
Tony Banks To: eeaton~dhr.state.va.us
cc: Tony Banks/NUCONANCP0WER @VANCP0WER

-12105/03 04:32 PM Subject: NA ESP resource assessment

Dr. Ethel Eaton
Manager, Office of Review and

Compliance, Archeologist
Virginia Department of

Historic Resources

Dear Ethel,

Attached is a copy of the latest correspondence pertaining to cultural resources assessment we
(Dominion Resources) had conducted for the North Anna Early Site Permit site. We will maintain this in
our North Anna ESP Project files, as an addendum to our 2001-2002 assessment and correspondence
conducted in conjunction with the North Anna License Renewal Project.

Thank you for consulting with me regarding Dominion's current projects and licensing efforts. A hard
copy of this correspondence is forthcoming in the near future.

Please feel free to contact me at 804/273-2170 with any questions.

Respectfully,

Tony Banks
Dominion Projects
Environmental Lead
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